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Thank you for the opportunity to make an additional Submission to the Inquiry – I have 
already made one submission. NSW Emissions reductions targets and Transport for NSW 
sustainability goals. The technologies chosen for this project are heavy duty and 
overengineered. Loss of many statuesque trees, and construction requiring many thousands of 
cubic metres of concrete and a huge amount of steel will have incurred high environmental 
cost. Has the embodied energy of materials been taken into account? The future operational 
emissions should be separately accounted. Rolling stock manufacture will have its own 
sustainability issues. The NSW government is targeting zero emissions by 2050. Is this 
project included in any calculations? 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely, Mora Main  Judges Lane Waverley 2024 

 This email was sent by Mora Main via Do Gooder, a website 
that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. 

 

 

 

 




